PERMANENT MISSION OF THE REPUBLIC OF MOLDOVA
TO THE UNITED NATIONS

No. USA-ONU/334/255/2020

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Moldova to the United Nations presents its
compliments to the Permanent Mission of Norway to the United Nations and with reference to
the latter’s letter of the President of the Economic and Social Council dated 12 September 2019
regarding the voluntary national reviews (VNR) to be carried out at the July 2020 high-level
political forum on sustainable development (HLPF), has the honour to enclose herewith a Key
messages of the Voluntary National Review of implementation by the Republic of Moldova of
the 2030 Agenda for Sustainable Development.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Moldova to the United Nations avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the Permanent Mission of Norway to the United Nations the
assurances of its highest consideration.

Permanent Mission of Norway
to the United Nations
New York



